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Leaving A gift in your Will is
a simple and powerful way
to make a difference, and to
support the things that
matter to you the most.

We know South Australia's nature
is at risk, but we know that if we
target the right level of investment
and undertake the right
conservation activities, we can
reverse decline. More than
anything we know it takes a
village.

That's why we can honour your
name and wishes by ensuring your
bequest goes towards our core
work in the protection of SA's
unique nature.

The Nature Conservation Society
of South Australia (NCS) is South
Australia’s leading not-for-profit
advocate for engagement with
and protection of nature. The NCS
is focused on advocacy, research
and action for the protection of
South Australia’s wildlife, habitats
and natural values.

As a passionate, evidence-based
advocate for over 60 years, we
have influenced thinking about
conservation, legislation, policy
and led to the protection of large
areas of South Australia in the
National Parks reserve system.

Through our research, advocacy
and engagement we can address
the decline of South Australia's
threatened species and prevent
their extinction.

The time to act is now.

We will engage South Australians
with nature, educate about the
unique richness and vulnerability
of our natural world and advocate
for protections of all types.




Your contribution enables NCSSA to build on its sixty years
of operation speaking and acting for nature.

Funds from bequests go towards conservation priority action, either in
general or through specific recommendations made in your will.

Your Bequest, be it small, medium or large, will allow the NCS to have a
meaningful impact in natures protection. A Bequest is when you include us
as one of the beneficiaries in your Will. The NCS encourage you to speak to
your solicitor, with expertise in estate planning, about your needs and
wishes.

To include NCSSA in your will we recommend using the following:
Nature Conservation Society of SA Inc.

And we make a promise, that NCS will continue to advocate for the
protection and management needed to maintain and restore South
Australia’s unique biological diversity and landscape function.







